
 

 

 

 
Dear Brinley, 
 
Congratulations! We are excited to let you know that you have been admitted to Dixie State
University, soon to be Utah Tech University beginning July 1st, 2022, for the Fall 2022 Semester. You
have made an excellent choice by taking the first step in becoming a Trailblazer! Many new and
exciting things await you at Dixie State University. 
 
Soon you will receive an official acceptance letter in the mail with important Dixie State University
information. In the meantime, I have included your Dixie State University ID number and Dmail
username. 

 
 
 
 

 
Before you will be able to log into any of your Dixie State University accounts you must first go to 
changepassword.dixie.edu and set up a secure password. You will use your DixieID as your
username and then select Forgotten Password, follow the prompts to set your secure password.
Once you have completed this step you will be able to log into any of your Dixie State University
accounts using your DixieID and your new password.

 
If you have any questions or updates concerning your application please contact the Admissions
Office at admissions@dixie.edu.

 
On behalf of the Dixie State University family, welcome. We can't wait for you to Blaze your own
Trail! 
 
Best, 

 
Jay Sorensen 
Director of Admissions 
Dixie State University

DixieID D00471103
Dmail D00471103@dmail.dixie.edu
Intended Major Dental Hygiene
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